Fall 2012

SUPPORT: Our Commitment to Student Success

A new academic year is
under way as we welcome
another bright and energetic
group of freshmen, cransfer,
and international students
along with our returning
students. The supportive
atmosphere at Ball State offers
opportunities for leadership,

on-campus employment,
positive social experiences, recreational and
wellness activities, cultural programs, and
more than 380 organizations for students
to connect with peers through social,
service, and scholastic endeavors.

[ encourage you to read the feature
article in this issue, “Begin with the End in
Mind,” to familiarize yourself with the
range of support resources we offer to help
students maintain academic progress.
Student success is dependent on making
(and, in challenging times, renewing) a

commitment to academic achievement,
accepting responsibility, learning from
mistakes, and embracing new challenges.
In other words, student success comes from
within. That said, the most successful
students often surround themselves with
the support of family, faculty mentors, and
caring staff. I urge you to listen carefully,
ask questions, and guide your student to
solve problems on his or her own, rather
than taking action for your student. We are
invested in the well-being of every student
at Ball State, so please let us know how we
can assist you and your student in
achieving personal and professional success.
Sincerely,
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Kay Bales, EdD
Vice President for Student Affairs

and Dean of Students

\

Key Messages to Reinforce

* Implore your student to make a
commitment to go to class. Showing
up to class on time and well
prepared is one of the best predictors
of student success.

¢ Discuss the importance of getting
involved in student organizations and
activities. Explain how these
experiences help students learn
leadership, communication, and
organizational skills that employers
desire in new graduates.

= Prompt your student to regularly visit
the Career Center throughout his or
her time at Ball State to explore
career options and engage in job
search preparation.

* Encourage your student to reach out
to Ball State’s range of academic,
social, cultural, and emotional

; support services. Our community is

dedicated to helping students achieve

personal and professional success.

Begin with the End in Mind: The Benefits of a Focused Education

In The Seven Habits of Highly Effective
Peaple, Stephen Covey states that
successful people “begin with the end in
mind.” Visualizing a desired outcome
empowers people to develop actionable
steps to achieve personal and professional
aims. Such an exercise is particularly
important for students as they embark on
their college careers. If students don't take
control of their academic careers, they
may be in college longer than they wished
or planned for financially. Ball State is
committed to providing students with
resources and support to identify career
goals and establish action steps to achieve
career aspirations.

COSTLY INDECISION

* Every semester in-state students
extend enrollment, they add more
than $4,000 to the cost of their
degree.

¢ Students who withdraw or otherwise
don’t complete one 3-hour course
each term may have to enroll for at
least one more year at a cost of about
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$8,000. In addition to the cost of
their degree, students will forgo
potential income earnings.

* If students complete two-thirds or
less of the courses they attempt, it
will take them two additional years
to graduate and cost them two years
of lost pay.

* Financial aid cligibility is also tied to
degree progress. Progress is checked
at the end of each semester. If a
student is unable to meet the grade
point average, pace, or time frame
requirements, future financial aid will

be denied.

CAMPUS RESOURCES

The KEY Careers program (see page 2)
points students in the right direction, but
Ball State also offers a range of support
services to provide your student with
personalized attention as he or she
develops and realizes carcer goals. Here
are additional resources we offer to help
students succeed:

Academic Advising: Students should
meet with their academic advisors.
Appointments focus on how to identify
available resources for academic help, how
to track progress toward graduation, and
how to prepare for spring registration.
Planning ahead and having a prepared list
of courses will ensure registration runs
smpothly. Freshmen may schedule an
appointment by calling 765-285-1161,
stopping by the Advising Resource Center
in North Quad, room 339, or visiting
www.bsu.edu/advising.

Students will register for spring
semester classes in early November. Prior
to registration, all students will be
e-mailed a time ticket with the earliest
day and time to sign up for classes. Once
a student’s time ticket opens, he or she
may register for classes through the end of
the drop/add period for the upcoming
semester. Students can access registration
at my.bsu.edu.
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